
P&N Update 02/07/2024 

Independence Airport 

FBO Manager 

 

Airport Board, 

Traffic: 

 Transit traffic has been quiet as expected with winter weather. 

 

Testing Center: 

 Spike in I9 verifications this month. 

 There was an increase in testing after the holidays, as expected.   

 

Training: 

 Dylan Morris will be taking over as FBO manager and full time instructor. 

 Welcomed a Piper Seneca ll to our fleet. Multi Engine training starts in February here in  

Independence. 

 Dylan has given a couple intro flights and started flight training with a couple new students.  

 

Maintenance: 

 We are still offering a 15% discount to first-time maintenance customers. 

 The past couple months our mechanics have been busy preparing the Seneca to come to 

Independence and now for flight training. 

 An annual inspection was just completed for someone on the field. Another is about to begin. 

 


